St Luke’s School LookOut Holiday Club

Looking for an enjoyable and engaging way for your child to spend some time in the
school holidays? St Luke’s LookOut School Holiday Club offers your child a place to feel
secure and comfortable whilst having fun with the staff they know.

Who can attend?
Our club is designed for children aged 4-11 years old pupils of St Luke’s School, offering
a safe and stimulating environment for all.

Opening Times:
We're open from 8:30 AM to 5:30 PM, giving you peace of mind and flexibility during
the holiday season. You can collect your child at any time of the day.

Activities:
Children will enjoy a balanced mix of:

o Creative Play: Arts and crafts, imaginative games, and more!

o Physical Play: Outdoor activities, games and time to burn off energy.

« Self-Led Play: Opportunities for independent play and choice, allowing children
to follow their own interests during the day.

Food and Snacks:

o A breakfast is served at 9.15am and snack is provided during the day.

o A packed lunch from home must be provided, to keep your child fuelled and
ready for fun, (no nuts please).

e A named water bottle to keep them hydrated, which can be refilled at any point
during the day.

Our Team:

The club is run by our experienced and friendly LookOut staff, who are fully trained to
ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for every child. Staff will know your child
personally, their little likes and dislikes —a home from home experience.

Why choose us?

e Confidence that staff will be familiar with your child, their preferences, and
any medical concerns you've shared with the school or with our BC and ASC.

e A wide range of activities designed to cater to all ages and interests.

e Asecure and inclusive environment.

e Flexible scheduling options to accommodate your needs.

e Staff trained in First Aid.

e Dedicated safeguarding measures and pastoral care.

For further details or to reserve a spot, a Google booking form link will be shared via
ParentMail email ahead of each holiday. To ensure compliance with the legal staff-to-
child ratio requirements, confirmation of bookings is needed earlier due to staff
availability constraints.



